# EXCALIBUR PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

#### Welcome to a New School Year!

Dear Parents and Guardians,

A very warm welcome back to the new school term! We hope you and your families have had a restful and enjoyable break. It is always a joy to see our school community come together again. We are excited for the opportunities, learning, and growth that this new term will bring.



We are excited to announce that during the holidays Miss Steele got married. We would like to wish the new Mr and Mrs Edwards a long and happy future together.

Thank you once again for your continued support and we look forward to a successful, happy, and fulfilling term ahead!

## Meet the Teacher Meetings:

Monday 8th Sept

Year 2 - 3:30pm

Year 5 - 4:00pm

Year 6 - 4:30pm

Tuesday 9th Sept

Year 2 - 3:30pm

Thursday 11th Sept

Year 3 - 3:30pm

Year 4 - 3:30pm

## **Volunteers Needed**

We are looking for volunteers to to read with pupils across the school. This may be suitable to parents, grandparent etc.

If you could give up a few hours a week, please contact the school office.

### A few reminders . . .

Could you please ensure all uniform labelled to ensure items can be returned the right person.

For health and safety reasons children should only wear small stud earrings. They should be removed on PE days. If this is not possible, they should be covered with micropore tape for safety.

We would ask that nail varnish is not worn for school.

Please pack a labelled water bottle for your child each day. This helps keep them energised and hydrated throughout their busy day.